
 

Come to Our Annual 
 

FALCON FAMILY FRIGHT NIGHT 
Tuesday, October 29, 2019 

From 5:00 - 8:00 PM 
 

At John A. Ferguson Senior High 
15900 SW 56 Street 

 

Come celebrate Halloween in a safe and friendly environment! 
Appropriate for children between the ages of 2-10 

Children can wear costumes 
 

Admission: Must be accompanied by an adult  
and  

2 canned goods and/or any type of toiletries. 
 

        Petting Zoo will be open   
 Beverages and Concessions  
            on sale 


